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Cooper, Kathy M

From: srothsueroth1@netzero.com 010
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 8:49 AM ocT 512

To: IRRC

Subject: raw milk INDEPENDENT REGULATORY

REVIEW COMMISSION

To whom it may concern:

Please do not interfere with the availability of raw milk in PA. I depend on Pennsylvannia
for this clean wonderful food. It is one of the best things about the state. Raw milk is not
dangerous- dirty milk is. We have come a long way since the dairy industry needed
pasteurization to provide germ free milk- but with what we know now, raw milk is healthier
for us, and even tolerable to some with milk allergies. Think also of the family farms that
will suffer with the changes to your current laws. In other states, people are fighting for
the right to have access to raw milk-so please think forward, not backward, and leave the
access to raw milk as it is.

Thank you,

Susan E.Roth




